
 

Dear Ma'm, 

   We Vikram family would like to thank the school for organising such a beautiful show to 

showcase the budding talents in these young minds. 

Our humble and best bow to Zubin Sir and his team and Poornima ma'm and her team. They are 

simply assets to the school and we sincerely pray and wish that these great teachers get to stay 

with Sanskriti as long as possible so that as many children get to learn music and "right" attitude 

from such Gurus. 

  

Please pass on our most humble thanks and commendable appreciation to the two teachers and 

their team.  

  

The beauty and most commendable part of a program as far as Sanskriti is concerned  

1. Timing - excellent timing sense - punctuality is kept for the start and finish. Kuddos to the 

administration 

2. Involvement of entire set of students in form or other depending on their ability and interest - 

that shows how much the administration is thinking of the happiness of a parent and the student-

hats off to the administration. 

  

Best Regards & Warm wishes. 

Vikrams 
 


